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Emerald News 
 

In Maths we have been learning about equivalent 
fractions and how we can represent tenths as 
decimals. The children have been enjoying using 
the fraction wall resources to help their 
understanding of this.  

 

In English we have been planning and starting to write our instructions for how to look 
after a pet dragon. We are trying to show all the skills we have being learning within 
this writing as well as keep our handwriting and presentation beautiful.  

 

On Tuesday it was e-safety day so we spent some 
time talking about personal information and what 
detail shouldn’t be shared online. We played a 
guessing game trying to work out who was who from 
pieces of information. We noticed that some 
information was more general, such as favourite 
foods or colours, where as other information was 
specific and personal such as siblings and initials.  

 

This week we have of course started our afternoon swimming lessons and the children 
have been brilliant. We are enjoying practicing the different strokes and building 
stamina for further distance in our group lessons over the week. I think tiredness is 
beginning to get to us all a little bit, thank goodness we’ve got the weekend to rest 
ready to go again next week! 

 

Just a reminder - Our termly home learning is due in on Monday 14th ready to share 
on Tuesday morning in class.  

 

 

Mrs Grainger 


